
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  Neil Jensen, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:  Part Time Cable Technician 
 
MEETING DATE:  February 7, 2023 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
David Ratliff was interviewed for the part time Cable Technician position by the Cable 
Commission on January 19th and was unanimously recommended to the City Council for hire. 
He will start on Grade 1, Step 1 on the 2023 pay scale. 
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please make a motion to approve David Ratliff as a part time Cable Technician at grade 1, step 
1. 
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please make a motion to approve David Ratliff as a part time Cable Technician at grade 1, step 
1. 
 


